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BOIL WATER NOTICE 

TO 

        THE RESIDENTS OF GIN POND SHORES 

          

        May 4, 2022 

 

 

 

The Town of Summerton advises the residents located at Gin Pond Shores, to vigorously boil their water for at 

least one (1) full minute prior to drinking or cooking. A water leak was located at Gin Pond Shores and repairs 

have been completed and bacteriological sampling is being performed. Once bacteriological samples that are 

collected by Water Systems, Inc. from the drinking water system serving the Gin Pond Shores area indicate that 

the water system is not contaminated, the boil water notice will be lifted.  Residents should continue to 

vigorously boil their water for at least one (1) full minute prior to drinking or cooking until otherwise notified 

by the Town of Summerton.  Also, any ice made from water which has not been boiled should not be used for 

drinking purposes.  Water Systems, Inc. is presently working to correct the problem.  If you should have any 

questions concerning this Notice, you may call the Town of Summerton. 
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